From: Caroline Ford
Sent: 16 May 2019 13:23
To: 'Cook, Steve - Fire and Rescue Service'
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 19/00161/DISC

Excellent, thanks Steve. I will recommend the condition be cleared on this basis and I will ask Crest to advise when occupations take place so you can test the system.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Kind regards
Caroline

Caroline Ford BA. (Hons) MA MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer – Major Projects Planning Team Development Management Division Place and Growth Directorate Cherwell District Council
Tel: 01295 221823
Email: caroline.ford@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Web: www.cherwell.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil


-----Original Message-----
From: Cook, Steve - Fire and Rescue Service 
Sent: 16 May 2019 12:53
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 19/00161/DISC

Hi Caroline thank you.
Yes the location of the hydrants give us cover. If we can be informed when any of the properties have people living in them we will test them and record on our system. If we decide there is not enough cover then there are plenty of wash out we can use.
Regards
Steve



Steve Cook
Operations Assets Manager

Oxfordshire County Council
Fire & Rescue Service Headquarters
Sterling Road
Kidlington
OX5 2DU


-----Original Message-----
From: Caroline Ford 
Sent: 16 May 2019 12:36
To: Cook, Steve - Fire and Rescue Service 
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 19/00161/DISC

Hi Steve,

The condition requires details of fire hydrants to be provided or enhanced within the phase of development at the Exemplar phase at NW Bicester. The details submitted are for phases 3 and 4 and the plans submitted show the positions of the fire hydrants. They have also submitted two letters from Thames Water to the Oxfordshire Fire and Rescue Service, which appear to have been reviewed and that you have confirmed the position of the fire hydrants but I need to know that the plans submitted are those you reviewed and that you are happy with the positions and details of the fire hydrants provided.

Many thanks
Caroline

Caroline Ford BA. (Hons) MA MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer – Major Projects Planning Team Development Management Division Place and Growth Directorate Cherwell District Council
Tel: 01295 221823
Email: caroline.ford@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Web: www.cherwell.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil


-----Original Message-----
From: Cook, Steve - Fire and Rescue Service 
Sent: 16 May 2019 12:11
To: Planning Consultations - E&E; Caroline Ford
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 19/00161/DISC

Hi Caroline
Could you please confirm what response you require from me?
Regards
Steve



Steve Cook
Operations Assets Manager

Oxfordshire County Council
Fire & Rescue Service Headquarters
Sterling Road
Kidlington
OX5 2DU

